
 
TO:     Lap swimmers, water walkers, whirlpool users and fitness class attendees 

BEGINNING:   Monday, January 10th, 2022 

 

• Splash Central will NOT be protected by lifeguards on the following days/times: 
o Mon/Wed/Fri from 5:30am-1pm and Tues/Thur from 5:30am-12pm 

• A Supervisor will always be present during these times. 
o You should check-in at the counter as usual. 

• Signage (see below) will always be posted during these times to ensure guests know 
what to expect upon arrival.   

o Signage posted: on the pool deck, in the locker rooms, at the counter, coming 
down from LIFECENTER Health & Fitness Club. 
 

 

 
Per Illinois Department of Public Health, please note the following: 

• Persons between the age of 14 and 16 years must be accompanied by a parent, 
guardian, or other responsible person at least 16 years of age. 

• Swimming, walking, or using the whirlpool alone is not recommended. 
• Emergency rescue equipment (a shepherds crook and a rescue tube) will be available on 

the pool deck. 
• In case of emergency dial 8-911 (8 to get an outside line followed by 911) 

o A phone will be available at the check-in counter. 
 
 

Questions?  Please contact Alison Mielitz, Aquatics Manager, 630-540-4828 


